GALLUP BROADCASTING COMPANY

. BOX 1150 . PHONE 726 . GALLUP, NEW MEXICO

November 13, 1947

Mr, Norman L. Ma guire
434 N. Maple .
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Maguire,

Thank you for your letter of Nov. 6, 1947.
I am very happy that you heard our Test program which we had
on fhe air at the tims you tuned us in.

Our log shows that on Thurs. Morn., Nov. 6th
we were on the air from 1330 AM to 2343 AM for the purpose
of making a Frequency Measurement check and to determine the
condition of our audbe and Transmitting equipment, and we used
various audic notes from 200 t0 4000 cycles. We signed off at
2341 AM and our carrier was off at 2;43 AM.

Again 1 want to thank you for your interest,
and if you ever hear us again on one of our test programs I
would appreciate ¥t very much if you would let me kmow also
the condition of the reception, Your information was very come
Plete., At variocus times we reweive letters from different parts
of the country saying they have heard our test programs, and it
makes us very happy to hear from the boye, If you are ever in
this neighborhood may I extend you an invitation to pay us a
visit,

Yours truly, \
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C, AMERICAN
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Chief neer KGAK COMPANY



